
 

  

  
 
 

 
 
      Wednesday 1 September 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Changes to Wrap around Care provision 
 
Thank you to those of you who completed our google survey at the of last term, where 
we were inviting your thoughts on extending Waccy operating times. 
 
We have analysed your responses and I can now confirm the changes that will be in 
place from the beginning of the Autumn 2021 term. 
 
After School Club will continue to operate on Monday to Thursday from the end of the 
school day 3.15pm to 5.30pm. However following feedback from the google survey, 
we will now be extending the opening times until 6pm.  This later session between 
5.30-6pm will need to be booked at the start of each half term by emailing 
mandy.clutson@greenway.herts.sch.uk and will cost £3 per session.  Please note 
that these new operating times will commence from Monday 6 September 
(Reception children will access wrap around care from Thursday 9 September) 
and you will need to pre-book your slots by Friday 3 September. Late collection 
charges of £15 for every 15 minutes after 6pm will still apply.  
 
After School Club will not be open on a Friday as there is insufficient interest and the 
costs for opening with a small number of children on that day wouldn’t make the club 
financially viable. 
 
Please note that we will not be accepting ad hoc bookings.   
 
There are no changes to Breakfast club and this will continue to operate on 
Monday through to Friday from 8 a.m. until the start of the school day. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation and we apologise for the late 
communication!  It was rather busy at the end of last term. 
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 
mandy.cluston@greenway.herts.sch.uk. 
 
Regards 
Katharine Ellwood 
 


